
E-Mail  

__________________________________________________________ 

Von:   Erik Rolf Møller 

Gesendet:  Dienstag, 10. Mai 2016; 08:52 Uhr 

An:  REHA-Verein Freiburg 

Betreff:  Bächleboot im Hamburg 

 

Hi! 

My German isn't very good, so I will write in English instead - sorry. 

During the Hamburg Hafengeburtstag a friend and I fished a Bächleboot out of the Museumshafen. It 

is a red boat with a single mast with a black sail with skulls and bones on it. After we fished it out, I 

have taken it back to Den Helder in the Netherlands, where I am currently finishing the last repairs 

on a bigger boat (24 meter ketch). We will take your little boat with us when we sail in 10 days. Your 

little boat will get to see England, France, Belgium, Portugal, Denmark, Sweden, Norway and 

probably more. The ship we're sailing is this: http://fairtransport.eu/ships/nordlys/ 

We will first use our boat-building skills to make it a bit more seaworthy, however. We're going to 

add a steel keel and a sheet to it. Once we're done, I will send some pictures. 

Tschüs, 

Erik Rolf Møller. 

 

 

http://fairtransport.eu/ships/nordlys/

